
Open Space Committee 
3/8/2018 
 
Attending: Vicki Alberti (co-chair), Ted Taranto, Jane Schulze, CJ Quinn, 
Alan Wheelock, Gavin Murphy 
Absent: Linda Leddy (co-chair) 
Guest: none 
 
 
Call to order at 7:05pm 
 
 
1. Review 2/20 OSC minutes 
 
> Motion to approve the minutes 
>> Unanimously approved 
 
 
2. Review of Open Space Plan amendments 
 
> Edits to Open Space Plan are being incorporated; about halfway through 
the ~200pp document 
 
 
3. Vernal pool update 
 
> Stephanie Schmidt will be able to help to certify vernal pools this 
spring and will let us know when it's the appropriate time 
 
 
4. Storm damage report 
 
> Cross Street trail has a lot of trees down, many of the other trails 
not too bad 
 
> Some damage to the boardwalk, have started discussions about how to 
repair 
 
 
5. Dennett trails 
 
> Waiting for info from CJ 
 
 
6. Churchill and Cato's maintenance  
 
> Do a "Trails Day" in April?  Would be great to get everyone involved in 
helping to clear brush, etc.  Tentative plan for 4/22 which is also Earth 
Day? 
 
 
7. Town report write up 
 
> Alan will work on this 


